
 

 

 

 

 

 
November 21, 2024 

 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 

 
NOTICE INVITING SUBMITTALS FOR AS-NEEDED  

SEPTIC TANK MAINTENANCE SERVICES 
 
The County of Los Angeles Department of Beaches and Harbors is seeking qualified and 
experienced Vendors to enter into Master Agreements to provide as-needed septic tank 
maintenance services to one or more septic system services: as-needed and emergency 
maintenance, pump outs, septic system repairs, effluent and groundwater sampling, with 
required reporting of septic systems located at County-owned or operated beaches.  The 
selection of Vendors will be based on the qualifications of the firms that submit proposals.   
 
Vendors submitting Statement of Qualifications (SOQs) must provide proof of training 
certificates authorized by the manufacturer to service the types of septic systems and a 
minimum of five (5) years within the last ten (10) years of relevant experience providing 
services for the categories being requested.  The County may require additional minimum 
qualifications. The deadline for submitting SOQs will be 5:00 p.m., December 23, 2024, 
however, County will continuously accept SOQ’s throughout the duration of the Master 
Agreement. 
 
Further information regarding the Request for Statement of Qualifications (RFSQ) is 
available at:  https://doingbusiness.lacounty.gov/. 
 
To view and print a copy of the RFSQ, please visit: http://beaches.lacounty.gov/request-
for-proposals/. 
 
The County reserves the right to cancel the RFSQ and to modify any and all terms and 
conditions of the RFSQ, including minimum qualifications.  For further information, email 
Jean Dao at Contracts@bh.lacounty.gov. 
 

Very truly yours, 
GARY JONES, DIRECTOR 

 
 
 

Jean Dao, Contracts Administrator 
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